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I encourage the most stringent limits possible to prevent any Federal 
employee accepting any gift in any form from a lobbyist. Part of the 
Occupy Wall Street movement is due to the cozy relationship between 
corporations with the money to spend and Federal employees who can 
bend the rules for them. A hard-and-fast rule of "no gifts in any form 
from anybody" would clarify the relationship, particularly if the 
offending employee faces demotion or dismissal. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Regards, 




